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RECALL Subject : Tether and Anchorage Failure/FMVSS 213  

Report Receipt Date: JUL 30, 2014  

NHTSA Campaign Number: 14C005000  

Component(s): CHILD SEAT  

Potential Number of Units Affected: 173,063  

      Child Restraints Brand Name                                 Model                                            Production Dates 

 RECARO                                  PERFORMANCE RIDE           01/15/2013 - 06/09/2015 

 RECARO                                  PRORIDE                                  04/09/2010 - 06/09/2015 

Manufacturer: Recaro Child Safety, LLC 

SUMMARY: 

Recaro Child Safety, LLC (Recaro) is recalling certain ProRIDE child restraints, model number 

332.01 in all colors (AK21, KAEC, KAEG, KK91, MC11, MJ15, QA56, QA9N, QQ11, QQ14, 

and QQ95), manufactured from April 9, 2010, through June 9, 2015, and Performance RIDE 

child restraints, model number 333.01 in all colors (CHIL, HABB, HAZE, JEBB, JETT, KNGT, 

MABB, MARI, MNGT, PLUM, PLBB, REBB, SLBB, REDD, ROBB, ROSE, SABB, SAPH, 

SLTE, VIBB, VIBE), manufactured from January 15, 2013, through June 9, 2015. In the event of 

a crash, the top tether anchorage may detach from the child restraint. As such, these restraints fail 

to conform to the requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard number 213, "Child 

Restraint Systems."  

CONSEQUENCE: 

http://www-odi.nhtsa.dot.gov/owners/SearchResults?refurl=email&searchType=ID&targetCategory=R&searchCriteria.nhtsa_ids=14C005


If the top tether anchorage detaches from the child restraint, there is an increased risk of injury to 

the child or other vehicle occupants.  

REMEDY: 

Recaro will notify and send all registered owners a length of webbing with loops on both ends 

and instructions to further secure the child restraints. The retrofit kit will be provided free of 

charge. The recall is expected to begin in September 2015.  

 
 
 


